

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS

University of the Philippines Diliman 1st Floor, South Wing, Quezon Hall UP Diliman, Quezon City

Trunkline: (632) 8981-8500 loc. 2587-2588 Telefax: (632) 8928-2886

MEMORANDUM NO. LRS-2022-002

TO DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, and UNIT HEADS

> **STUDENTS UP** Diliman

FROM LOUISE IASHD, R. SONIDO

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

SUBJECT Start UPD Kit

DATE 14 February 2022

To help guide students through the Second Semester, Academic Year 2021-2022, the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs issues Start UPD Kit, a compendium of updated studentrelated resources and services, including academic support programs, COVID-19 support services, updated academic policies for the semester and related memoranda, updates on remote/blended learning, mental health and psychosocial support, and other student services.

For widest dissemination, please.

Thank you.